
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  Celebration Awards go to children who have been: 
 Reflective; Resourceful; Resilient; Collaborative; Creative and Curious 

 

 
 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2016-17 is 97.5% Last year we achieved 96.5%) 

 

Comets 94.3%     Satellites 95%      Endeavour 95.3%      Enterprise 93.7% 
 

Whole School Attendance this week is 94.6%  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

30th 

June 

2017 Friday Bulletin  

Comets Tawana Muzire, Dean Cain and Eleanor Smallwood. 

Satellites Ellison Edwards and Samuel Leach. Special mention for Leo Mondal who was 

missed off last week’s bulletin. 

Endeavour Eva Dewey, Ben Brolly, Ebony Lewis, Ethan Applegate, Isobel Horsfall, Mary 

Squires, Gyles Harley and Harry Debenham 

Enterprise Leo Scotton, Phoebe Crowhurst, Nori Bell, Lewis French, George Ashby and 

Maddi Allison. 
 

Gold Stars 

Kira Cheng, Lexi Burtenshaw-Moppett, Noah McGregor, Florrie Laws, Fletcher Osborne, 

Evelyn Brooks, Mia Burtenshaw-Moppett, Toby Kelly (2), Gabriela Zattini, Annabel Blake, 

Ella-Mai Baylie and Jessica Leach. 
 

Accelerated Reader 

Bronze  

Silver Dylan Mills, Jade Dewey, 

Gold Noah Lambaise, Noah McGregor, George Ashby and Maddi Allison. 

Platinum Nori Bell. 
 

Silver Badge Harrison Kerridge. 

Gold Badge Florrie Laws. 

Next time you are in school please look at the children’s work on display in the 

reception area. 

 

 

 

 

Sports Day Kett were the triumphant house in The Bawburgh School sports day 2017. 

But really the day was a success for all the participants. The children competed with a 

wonderful spirit across the four classes and all of the staff were proud of their 

commitment and tenacity. Thank you to all the parents who came and watched the event 

and to Mr Easterbrook for organising it. 



Endeavour Open in Norwich On Tuesday, Endeavour and children from six other 

Norfolk Primary Schools attended a music workshop day at Open in Norwich. Together with 

the other schools and some professional brass and woodwind musicians, we worked on 3 songs, 

learning to sing them and add musical accompaniment. Each school played different 

instruments, from ocarinas to trumpets to ukuleles. We played the samba instruments that 

we've been using in our music lessons all year to add rhythm to the pieces. It was a brilliant 

day! Everyone concentrated hard to be able to play in the right places and sing the right 

words at the right time. We had to be very focused for long periods of time, following the 

conductor and listening carefully to the other musicians. Mrs Nicholls and Mr Johnston were 

very proud of the behaviour of the class and the effort they all put in during the day. The 

best quote of the day was a spontaneous comment from Harry of 'I'm just loving this!' which 

pretty much summed up the experience for all of us! 
 

 

This week in Satellites Satellites saw the week off with a fine start (in more ways than 

one) with their Sports Day. In the words of the class ‘it was mega fun!’ They have been 

storyboarding their finding tale of Lutey and the mermaid, and have written terrific 

sentences using adverbs. Maths has seen a deepening understanding of the relationship 

between multiplication and division using objects, pictures and written methods. We are truly 

exhausted.  
 

 

Bags2School This is an opportunity to clear out your clutter and raise funds for the school.  

Bags have now been issued and can be brought to school from Monday 10th July. 
 

 

Bawburgh Duck Race  Saturday 8th July.  In the week before the Fair the children 

will be making duck transporters in school in preparation for the duck races on the day. Any 

empty bottles/boxes etc gratefully received on Monday. We will have a refreshment stand 

on the village green and hope to see you there. It is a lovely way to spend the afternoon so 

do come and join us. 
 

 

 

Summer Fayre Saturday 1st July 12 noon to 2 p.m. The Summer Fayre is almost 

here and we do hope you will be able to come along and join your child for a fun filled 

afternoon.  Please invite grandparents, family and friends – everyone welcome.  Any donations 

for the tombola should be sent into school and will be gratefully received. Thank you. 
 

 

Afterschool Club Please note that there will be no Gardening Afterschool Club on 

Thursday 6th July. 
 

 

Eaton Vale residential Please note that payments for the residential can be made at 

any time and for any amount.  Also, there will be a meeting for Parents/carers on Monday 

11th September at 2.30 p.m. to provide you with further information. 
 

 

 



Birds of Dereham Birds of Dereham will be in school on Tuesday 11th July from 8.30 

a.m. This will give you the opportunity to purchase/order new uniform for your child. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dates for your Diary  
Saturday 1st July – School Summer Fayre – 12 noon to 2 p.m. 

Wednesday 5th July – Enterprise Residential. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Leavers Lunch Thank you to all those parents who joined us for our leaver’s lunch. Clive 

did us proud as usual with an amazing spread enjoyed by all. 


